
SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

March 17 - 21, 1986 

Monday, March 17 

7:30 PM 

Tuesday, March 18 

7: 00 AM 

10:00 AM 

5:30 PM - 7:00 PM 

Wednesday, March 19 

10:00 AM 

Thursday, March 20 

10:00 AM 

7:00 PM 

Friday, March 21 

10:00 AM 

NOTICES: 

XIII, 24 

Seminary Wives Large Group Meeting. Bethea Room, 
Appleby Hall. See notice. 

World Mission Fellowship Prayer Breakfast. Cafeteria. 

Chapel: Seminary Week of Renewal. Dr. Mahan Siler, 
Pastor, Pullen Memorial Baptist Church, Raleigh. 
"Toward Golgotha ... Again". 

"Sharing Our Stories: Dinner and Dialogue" sponsored 
by the Women's Resource Center. Wake Forest Baptist 
Church Fellowship Hall. See notice. 

Chapel: Seminary .Week of Renewal continues with 
Dr. Sile ' "' 

Chapel: Seminary Week of Renewal concludes with 
Dr. Siler. 

Student led Vespers. Appleby Chapel. 

South Carolina Club. Cafeteria. Bob Spinks, speaker. 
World Mission Fellowship. Mackie Conference Room. 

ON-CAMPUS FRIENDS For students who would like to keep the Southern 
OF MISSIONS: Baptist Convention true to its heritage of religious 

liberty and cooperative missions, there will be an 
organizational meeting for an on-campus Friends of Missions group at 10:00 AM, 
Friday March 21, in Adams 207. Dr. Bill Puckett, pastor of Millbrook Baptist 
Church, Raleigh, and co-chair of NC Friends of Missions, will be the guest 
speaker. 

SEMINARY WIVES will meet on Monday, March 17 at 7:30 PM in the Bethea 
IN MINISTRY... Room, Appleby Hall. Dr. Robert Dale will be the guest 

speaker and the topic will be "Handling Stress". Free 
child care is available at Wake Fqrest Baptist Church and husbands are welcome. 

CHURCH MUSIC 
REPS ON CAMPUS: 

Representatives of the Church Music Department of the 
Sunday School Board will be on campus Thursday, 
March 20. Persons interested in meeting Dr. Wesley 

Forbes and other 
refreshments and 

Board musicians are invited to the seminary cafeteria for 
fellowship at 2:00 PM on Thursday, March 20. 

held on 
Commons 

SPRING CONFERENCE 
FOR RELIGIOUS 
EDUCATORS: 

Our annual spring conference will be held 
March 24-26. Focusing on the practice of 
ministry.in the local church, the theme 
will be discipleship development. 
Conferences will be held during the day 
and a special night of recreation will be 

Tuesday for all seminary students. There will be a display in the 
Room Tuesday and Wednesday with refreshments available. 

-OVER-



SUMMER PROGRAM Ruby Reid Child Care Center will offer a summer program 
FOR CHILDREN: for school age children ages 5-12. Special events 

will be planned. Limited enrollment. Register now 
with Nancy Johnson at the Child Care Center. 

WOMEN'S RESOURCE will sponsor an evening of "Sharing Our Stories: 
CENTER... Dinner and Dialogue" on Tuesday, March 18, 5:30 -

7:00 PM ~t the Wake Forest Baptist Church Fellowship 
Hall. Tickets are available at the Women's Resource Center (next door to 
Appleby Chapel) for $1.50. Speakers will be Anne Neil, Bill Reynolds and 
Cynthia Rowles. For information, contact Russell Jones at 556-3224. 

CHILD CARE CENTER Ruby Reid Child Care Center will have an Art Show and 
OPEN HOUSE... Open House on Tuesday, April 8 from 6:30 PM - 8:00 PM. 

This is for prospective and current families. Light 
refreshments will be served. Come join us and bring your family. 

VIRGINIA CHRISTIAN 
LIFE INTERNSHIP: 

On Thursday, March 20, Mr. Gwyn Davis, Director of 
Christian Life Concerns for Va. Baptists, will be on 
campus to interview for a 1986-87 internship in his 

department. See Phyllis Jackson in FIM for an appointment. This internship 
will be offered through "Intern Year Away" (M4730-31, 16 hours credit). 
Supervised Ministry, M4700, is a prerequisite. 

FREE MOVIE: On Saturday, March 22 at 7:30 PM in Adams AV 101 
"Casablanca" will be shown. Free admission. 

CHILD CARE CENTER Registration is now underway for summer and fall 
REGISTRATION: semesters at Ruby Reid Child Care Center. Children 

must be 16 months old to enroll. Contact Nancy 
Johnson at the Child Care Center for an application. 

HMB REP: William Graham, Horne Mission Board, will be on campus 
March 18-19 to talk with interested students. Sign up 

in FIM with Phyllis Jackson. 

SUMMER RECREATION: (1) The Wake Forest Parks and Recreation Department 
is accepting applications through April 4th for 

employment with the department. Positions include: athletic coordinator, 
field supervisors, lifeguards, arts/crafts instructor, maintenance workers and 
umpires. Applications are available at the Town Hall. (2) The registration 
deadline for youth baseball/softball is April 4. Baseball leagues are 
available for ages 6 through 18. Girls softball leagues are provided for ages 
9 through 15 years. Register at the Town Hall. Birth certificate required. 

Information for the Campus Bulletin must be in the Student Affairs office by 
12 noon on Wednesday. 
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